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At the forthcoming Annual General Meeting on 14th April, John McCormack CCM and Michael Walsh 
CCM are stepping down from office as the two longest-serving board members. John has completed six 
years service, including two as CMAE President, and Michael has served for five years. The association is 
indebted to both John and Michael for their loyal service throughout a significant period of growth, and we 
thank them both for their efforts on our behalf. 
 
Should any CMAE member wish to put their name forward and stand for election to the CMAE Board of 
Directors, they must write to the CMAE CEO Jerry Kilby CCM by email 
(jerry.kilby@cmaeurope.plus.com) confirming their willingness to stand for election and to serve if elected. 
 
In addition, the person wishing to stand must secure the support of a minimum of two CMAE members, 
one of whom must email indicating that they will be prepared to propose the person wishing to stand for 
election, and the second must write to confirm that they are prepared to second the member.  
 
All three emails must reach Jerry Kilby no later than noon on Thursday 11th March 2010. 
 
 


